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The Academic Professional Grievance Committee (APGC) worked with the 

Office of the University Senate and the Office of the General Counsel to 

coordinate a meeting with the new legal advisory team tasked with providing 

support to the APGC.  Policies, procedures, and lines of communication were 
reviewed. 

 

One request for a grievance hearing from 2010-2011 was responded to.  I 

received a request for information about filing a grievance, and referred the 
Academic Professional to information on the Provost’s website dealing with 

AP Grievance Procedures.   

 

I met with Chuck Barbee and Darby Shaw, in the Office of the Senate, to 
review the policies and procedures they follow in response to the initiation of 

grievance procedures.  The Academic Professional Grievance Committee now 

receives administrative support from the Senate. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dan Stanton 

Chair of the Academic Professional Grievance Committee 


